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Nominated as: Track Director, Western Region

I have been involved in horse racing, initially in Ontario from the early 1970’s and
in B.C since 1993. My involvement originally was as a part time groom, while in
school, and then as an owner. I thoroughly continue to enjoy Standardbred
racing and remain passionate about the sport, like many I am concerned about
its future.

My recent involvement in Harness Racing British Columbia (HRBC) has given
me a broader scope of the challenges for our future. I believe my dedicated
willingness to participate along with my previous background in business and
horse ownership of close to 40 years would be an asset to the position of track
representative in Western Canada.


